
CLERMONT 
COUNTY0HI0 

LEGAL NOTICE 

Public Hearing  For TITLE XX Funds

There will be a public hearing for residents of 
Clermont County in regards to the use of Title XX 

Funds for social services to include restoring, 
maintaining or improving their capabilities for 

self-support, self-care, independent living and for 
strengthening family life. The Hearing will be 

conducted at the Clermont Family Support Center 
Building, Room 103 2400 Clermont Center Drive, 

Batavia, Ohio 45103, on 
Tuesday, May 13,2025, at 8:30 AM. The 

public is invited to attend and offer testimony 
on how to use Title XX Funds for Social 

Services in Clermont County. It is requested 
that written testimony accompanies the 

participant's verbal presentation. Members of 
the public are invited to submit written comments 

and recommendations to Kimberlee Swearingen, Fiscal 
Manager, Clermont County Department of 

Job & Family Services, 2400 Clermont Center Drive, 
Suite 106, Batavia, Ohio 45103. 

Fiscal Division, 2400 Clermont Center Drive, Batavia, OH 45103 (P) 513.732.7179 (F) 

513.732.7813 
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